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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

World Challenge Ethiopia 2014 Training Expedition 28th – 29th October 2013 

 

In preparation for the expedition, all team-members should take part in the training days on Monday 

28th and Tuesday 29th October. This will consist of camping skills, outdoor cooking, walking and 

discussion of safety issues. This training is normally an integral element of the World Challenge 

programme for those going on longer World Challenge expeditions and for us will form the 

compulsory ‘fitness test’ element of our expedition preparation. The training is intended to cover 

important information about their trip to Ethiopia and give team members an opportunity for team 

building.   

 

We will travel to the South Downs by minibus, departing from school at 11.00 am on the Monday 

28th October 2013 and returning to school in on Tuesday 29th October at approximately 4.00pm. The 

challengers should bring everything on the attached kit list and £3 in cash for food (challengers 

should not bring any food with them). There is a more detailed kit list for the actual expedition to 

Ethiopia available to view at www.myworldchallenge.com. 

 

There will be a World Challenge representative coming into school on Thursday 24th  October to 

work with challengers from 3.00pm - 5.30pm and then to meet with challengers and parents from 

5.30pm to 6.30pm. This information should have been sent to you directly by World Challenge so it 

is important to inform them if there are any changes to your contact details. 

 
If you have any questions please do get in touch by e-mail: nrobinson23@wsgfl.org.uk 

 

Please fill in the attached consent and medical form and return to Mr Robinson by Friday 18th 

October 2013. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mr N Robinson 

World Challenge Team Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.myworldchallenge.com/

